
BUILDING COMMITTEE- Recommendations concerning new 

organ presented to voters. (see attach “C”) After discussion 

and Mr. Beckendorf’s reading of the letter from Hillgreen 

Lane and Co.- (see attach “D”) advising that the present 

organ not be moved based on past experience with organs of 

this age; 

It was moved and supported to accept the Building 

Committee recommendation, that Hosanna-Tabor Lutheran 

Congregation enter into a contract with Mr. S.H. Dembinsky 

of Grand Rapids, Michigan for the purchase and installation 

of a mechanical seven rank portative Walcker organ, said 

purchase and installation not to exceed the sum of $10,000.  

Carried.


